
RESPIRATOR TRAINING OFFERED A SPECIAL THANK YOU 

The Calif. Dept. of Food and Agriculture has 
begun enforcing the new WORKER SAFETY" 

§EGULATIONS. Carey Krefft, NSTC Farmtec, 
offering a free training session on " Respirator 

Program Requirements". For information for this 
training session, call Carey at (415) 483-7394. 
CEU units have been applied for. 

SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
On Friday, March 10,1989, the Water Retailer's 
Water supply Subcommittee met and discussed 
the application of various water use restrictions. 
The retrictions will be as follows depending on 
the water use reduction percentage. 

Water uses prohibited 
1 .Water waste, including but not limited to, flooding or 
runoff on sidewalks, streets or gutters. 
2.Cleaning of sidewalks, driveways, patios, parking lots, 
or other paved or hard-surfaced areas. 
3.Use of water through a hose for washing cars, buses, 
boats, trailers, or other vehicles without a positive 
automatic shutdown valve on the outlet end of the hose. 
4.0peration of decorative fountains. 

^LUse of water for construction purposes, such as 
^>nsolidation of backfill, unless no other source of water 

or other method can be used. 
6.0utside landscape irrigation during daylight hours. 
7.Water waste due to broken or defective plumbing, 
sprinkler, watering or irrigation systems. 
8.Restaurant water service unless upon request. 

**** If these 8 items are implemented, a 25% reduction 
will result. 

GCSANC 1989 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

GCSANC gave Cliff and Myrtle Wagoner a special thank 
you at the annual awards in April. Myrtle serves as the 
executive secretary of GCSANC and is planning to retire 
in May. We wish them the very best and heartfelt thanks 
for all they have done for the association. 

Front row left to right: Jean LaDuc, Paul Dias,CGCS, Pete Bibber 

Back row left to right: Joseph Rodriquez, CGCS, Steve Good, Peter Galea, CGCS, Michael Garvale, 
CGCS, Rodney Kilcoyne, CGCS 


